
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CUMBERLAND COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

PUBLIC HEARING RESCHEDULED FOR THE DRAFT 2018 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN   

 

The public hearing for the draft 2018 Annual Action Plan originally scheduled for April 16, 2018 has been rescheduled to 

6:45 p.m., May 21, 2018 in the Board of Commissioners meeting room, at the Cumberland County Courthouse, 117 Dick 

Street.  All citizens of Cumberland County are invited to attend.   

 

The 2018 Annual Action Plan, which must be submitted to the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development 

(HUD), describes the specific projects that will be undertaken in the 2018 Program Year (July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019).  A 

draft of the 2018 Annual Action Plan has been placed at various locations for public review from April 3, 2018 through May 

2, 2018.   

  

CCCD is committed to providing equal access to its facilities, programs and services for persons with disabilities by holding 

all meetings in locations that are handicapped accessible.  Individuals requesting any form of reasonable accommodations for 

public meetings/hearings should do so five (5) business days prior to the advertised meeting.  However, if a request is made 

within the five (5) business days, every reasonable effort will be made to accommodate the request. 

 

If you have questions or comments concerning the draft 2018 Annual Action Plan or the public hearing, call (910) 323-6112, 

or visit the Cumberland County Community Development office located at 707 Executive Place, Fayetteville, North Carolina 

28305.  Office hours are from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

 

 


